
 

Second Channel Demersal Non-Quota Species 

Fisheries Management Plan Working Group: 

Action we’ve taken from feedback 

We are drafting the proposed vision and 

objectives for the NQS FMP. We will bring 

these to the working group for development, 

revision and agreement. 

You wanted the FMP team to draft elements 

of the FMP and bring it to the WG to be 

reviewed 

The FMP team are drafting key elements of the 

FMP which we will then test and develop with 

stakeholders in our next round of engagement 

 

You wanted fishermen to be more involved in 

evidence gathering for the Channel NQS FMP 

as they have expert, on the ground knowledge 

of specific species 

You Said 

We have invited fishermen to sit on the 

Evidence Advisory Group based on working 

group recommendations  

 We Did 

You said… 

You wanted breakout rooms to be used in 

working group (WG) meetings to make it 

easier for everyone to have their say 

 

 

 

 

We did… 

We utilised breakout rooms within the  

October working group meeting to have 

smaller group discussions 

Please email FMP@marinemanagement.org.uk to give us your feedback or to get updates on 

the Channel demersal NQS FMP 

You wanted us to have something substantial 

to take to stakeholders during our next round 

of engagement on the south coast 

mailto:FMP@marinemanagement.org.uk

